
Section 605.10  Scope 

This Part sets out the standards the Illinois Emergency Management Agency (Agency) will use when selecting a contractor for the design, development, construction, operation and closure of the low-level radioactive waste disposal facility envisioned by the Illinois Low-Level Radioactive Waste Management Act. (Act) [420 ILCS 20].  The Agency will issue a Request for Proposals for the project.  It is the intent of the Agency that the project will be awarded to the proposer whose proposal, based on the standards of this Part, will result in a low-level radioactive waste disposal facility that furthers the interests of the State of Illinois, as stated in Section 2 of the Act.  Illinois is a member of the Central Midwest Interstate Low-Level Radioactive Waste Compact and has been designated as the host state for a regional low-level radioactive waste disposal facility.  Therefore, when selecting the proposal that will suit Illinois' needs, the Agency will also evaluate the proposal with respect to implementation of policies and recommendations adopted by the Central Midwest Interstate Low-Level Radioactive Waste Compact Commission, to the extent that those policies and recommendations are not inconsistent with Illinois standards expressed by the Act and 32 Ill. Adm. Code 340, 341, 400 and 601. 
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